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On behalf of myself and the Bike Milwaukie I support having access to Ebike 

transportation for all citizens. 

Although the cost of Ebikes is higher than non-e-bikes, the choice of commuting by 

Ebike takes more auto’s off the road, reduces the carbon footprint, and encourages a 

healthy lifestyle. The cost of an Ebike versus the cost of an auto is substantially less 

but rebates would certainly help low income citizens. 


